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Subject: WFD (Waste Framework Directive) Statement 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

Kontron is committed to fulfill upcoming mandatory requirements pertaining to SCIP, the ECHA centralized database 

containing information on Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) in articles as such or in complex objects (products) 

enacted by the update of the EU WFD (Waste Framework Directive). 

 

Kontron products that contain Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) on the Candidate List in a concentration above 

0.1% weight by weight (w/w) on the EU market will be registered with a defined set of information about articles and 

substances into SCIP database, on or after January 5, 2021. 

 

As a result, Kontron has taken the appropriate measures to meet the requirements of the WFD and will provide any 

necessary information once the relevant data is available including third-party products and packaging materials. 

 

Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions on this matter. 

 

 

 


